

300 Hospital Drive, Suite 231 Glen Burnie, Maryland 21061 Phone: (410) 553-8560 www.bwmcfoundation.org bwmcfoundation@umm.edu

November 12, 2020

Mr. Edward Moses ORPE Human Rights Advocates 5457 Twin Knolls Road, Suite 300 Columbia, MD 21045

Dear Mr. Moses,

Thank you for your donation of 12 sanitizers, 108 facemasks & 26 ear savers valued at \$1,266 in support of our many different front-line needs during the COVID-19 response. As a reminder, your contribution is 100% tax-deductible.

UM BWMC is on the front lines of this health care challenge and will do what is necessary to care for our patients, our workforce, and our community. Through your gift, we consider you our partner in advancing and strengthening the initiatives surrounding our COVID-19 Response efforts.

On behalf of our entire organization, thank you again for your generous gift.

We appreciate your commitment to the hospital, our community, and our front line as we navigate this time together. If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (410)553-8560 or email bwmcfoundation@umm.edu.

Sincerely,

Katny Burk

Executive Director

Baltimore Washington Medical Center Foundation is a non-profit 501 (c) (3) organization-donations to which are tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Federal Tax ID#52-1813656. A copy of our current financial statement is available upon request by contacting us. No goods or services were provided by University of Maryland Baltimore Washington Medical Center in return for this contribution which are tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Chair

Spencer D. Neal, AIF® Leading Edge Wealth Advisors

Vice Chair Paul P. Gable Gable Company

Treasurer

Penny Cantwell Sandy Spring Bank

Secretary

Hubert Braithwaite, III Parts Authority

Executive Director Kathy Burk BWMC Foundation

Joseph B. Aiello JBA Automotive

Kevin Butler Hammerjacks Entertainment Group

Chirag Chaudhari, MD UM Baltimore Washington Emergency Physicians

Scott J. Dunkel Universal Sales Truths

Amy England F.N.B. Corporation

David Fortier ZRG Partners

Debra Tate-Macey, Emeritus Tate Automotive

Karen Olscamp Baltimore Washington Medical Center

Martha M. Sidlowski, DDS Chesapeake Cosmetic & Family Dentistry

Pete Smith Former County Councilman District 1

Cathleen F. Ward Ward & Co., CHTD.